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Comments: I really appreciate the hard work that goes into studying the environmental impact of a project

expansion on Holland Lake Lodge.  I am very opposed to the expansion.  The impact on water quality,

amphibians, 4 legged creatures and bird life will be greater than we can study.  Fire and EMT resources would

have to be increased.  

It will change the pristine lake and quiet peaceful place that is so rare now.

Please do not let BIG business from out of state come in and change Montana landscape like they have in

Whitefish, Bozeman and Missoula.

The Last Best Place is being tromped over and sold to the highest bidder.  Let's have a plan for responsible

growth and change.

Thank you,

Susan


